
 

 

          

 

 

 

Dear Members: 

 

This letter is to inform you of the following regarding SAB: 

 

Should any members be found to be dealing in illicit alcohol, SAB reserves 

the right to decode the member from the national group coding as well as 

to decode the group in its entirety. In doing so all trading term agreements 

would fall away for either that member or the group as a whole. 

 

Please note that all other suppliers are going the same route. 

 

Kind Regards 

Account Manager 

Ethel Strauss 

Kost-Mart Group 


